Thank you for all your efforts. We have come very far regulating accommodation and
accessibility in Canadian transportation.
But there is still much to do. Thank you for requesting our feedback.

| like to fravel and | do travel outside Canada. | go to the US and Mexico. | would like to request
the one person, one fare policy to be applied for international flights as well.

I have heard numerous stories about wheelchairs being broken while traveling by air. | have
seen how my son's chair was thrown info the conveyor belt. | would like to request to increase
training for handling medical equipment. A wheelchair is a person’s legs, if it breaks, it is limiting
even more that persons mobility and even though the air carrier will pay for the replacement,
the time it takes to be replaced causes numerous inconveniences for the family and the
disabled person.

It would be useful if there is a row where the seats can recline more than they do know. My son
has cerebral palsy and It is hard for him to sit upright; it would be a lot more comfortable for him
and for the companion if the seat could recline at 45 degrees.

Thank you

Lizbeth Montes
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